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 stella tillyard INT2015/3049/P 29/06/2015  13:33:44 I would like to object to this application on three grounds: 1. density. 2. aesthetic. 3. loss of workshop 

and historic space.

. density. This area is very densely inhabited and will become much much more so with the Mount 

Pleasant site. More - very small - housing units will add to this density without any additional services 

being proposed. This is not what the area needs. The units are very small and ungainly.

2. aesthetic grounds. This scheme is poorly designed. Basement works will be noisy, potentially cause 

damage to the adjoining buildings. Does Camden really want to allow troglodytic conditions for its 

citizens? The historic outline of the building should be preserved.

3. At present this building houses several small businesses. Where do the developer and the council 

propose such businesses go? Is no one actually to work in the borough?

3.
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